
otr . O. Ncvruzoglu 
25 1 Orevoart St=eet 

January 13, 1981 

Kew Gard ns , Ne~ York 11115 

Dear ·lr . Nevruzoglu: 

Thank you for your generous donation of 
$25.00 (twenty-five dollars) which you kindly 
gave to st. V rta Armenian Cathedral on the 
joyous occasion of Christmas . 

It is only through such generosity that v7e 
have een able to sustain the spiritual srJion 
of our Church in America . 

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones 
in the coming year . 

With prayers, 

Father Ycghishe Gizirian 
Canon Sacrist 

Enclosure: Recc~pt number 37303 


